
 

 

Update on the COVID-19 Small Business Relief Program. 

 

Quechan Small Business Owners, 

The Tribal Government is committed to supporting small businesses who are financially struggling 
amidst the COVID-19 public health emergency. Our aim is to provide a relief program that will ensure 
funding for a small business was necessary and in response to the COVID-19 public health emergency, 
and will meet the requirements & guidelines of the CARES Act. This program is not associated with the 
CARES Act Payroll Protection Plan, and our ability to provide financial assistance is based on eligibility 
guidelines and funding availability.  

The Tribal Administration and the Economic Development Administration are in process of developing a 
program that can provide relief assistance and benefit a Quechan member who is a sole 
proprietor/vendor that operates in our local & tribal community, as well as the larger businesses owned 
and operated in our local area and or in other States. 

If you like to receive an application via email or by mail please contact: 

Brian Golding, Sr.  – Economic Development Director  
Phone: (760) 572-5270 
Email: b.golding@quechantribe.com 
Or 
Please continue to check the tribal website (www.quechantribe.com) for more updates; we appreciate 
your patience in this matter.  
 

Stay safe and be well, 

Quechan Tribal Council   

 

 

 


